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e. English as a Second Language (ESL)
 

Mrs. Martinez report she received an inquiry regarding the college’s plans to 
reinstate the English as a Second Language (ESL) course.  Dr. Gamble reported 
that ESL is currently offered to international students as well as continuing 
education class through IBT&CE.  Mrs. Martinez requested a future workshop 
discussion regarding ESL course plans.   

 
f. Financial Aid Workshop
 

Dr. Gamble reported that in response to Mr. Handley’s request, a future workshop 
on financial aid will be held. 
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